St Cecilia's Catholic Infant & Nursery School Newsletter December 2022



Christmas Grotto

All the children were very excited when Father Christmas visited our school on Friday 9th December. They each met Father Christmas & received some chocolate coins. A big "Thank You" to Santa for taking the time to visit our school & putting such big smiles on all the children's faces!

Bethel Church

Year 2 children visited Bethel Church to be part of a live Christmas story. They travelled from station to station & were part of those special events around the birth of Jesus at Christmas time. It was a very special experience. Year 1 also visited the Bethel & enjoyed singing Christmas songs whilst listening to the Nativity story in a beautifully calm environment.

Christmas Performances

It was a great pleasure to finally be able to share our Christmas performances in the hall with Parents/Carers once again. A huge well done to all of the narrators, actors, singers & instruments players who were fabulous & completely delighted their audiences. Well done to all the children & a big thank you to the staff.

Christmas Dinner

The children enjoyed a tasty
Christmas dinner this week. The
Kitchen staff worked really hard &
the lunch was enjoyed by all! Thank you to
Mrs Porter & her team.

Next Week

Don't forget Monday 19th December is party day. Children can come in wearing their own clothes for a fun-filled day. Tuesday 20th December is Christmas movie day. Children can dress in their warm pyjamas & bring a cuddly toy to snuggle up to whilst enjoying a Christmas film. Wednesday 21st December is our last day & we finish at 1:30 pm – please ensure you are here on time! Children can again wear their own clothes.

Christmas Gifts for Staff

Please remember no Christmas gifts for staff all we need is a smile, a card or a "Thank you".

Spring Term

The Spring term starts on Wednesday 4th January at 8:45 am.

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year!

